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Civic Licensing

From:

Sent: 12 October 2023 21:58

To: CDS STL

Subject: Letter of Objection to Short Term lets at Balmoral Court

Attachments: Letter of objection to short term letting licenses Oct 8 2023.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisa�on. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
a�achments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council Members 

Please see the a�ached Le�er of Objec�on regarding the gran�ng of short term let licenses to  

Your sincerely 

James Jardine 
2A Balmoral Court 
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